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Switch Decommission in Nebraska 
 

 

First Implementation Date: June 1, 2024 
Original Date Posted: March 1, 2024 

 

 
Summary: CenturyLink announces the planned decommissioning of the Omaha ACD Switch. The Telcordia® 

LERG™ will be updated accordingly. 

 

 

Locations and  

Timing of Deployment: The following gives additional details on the switch decommissioning: 

 
 

Office Name Omaha ACD 

Switch ID OMAHNENWDS2 

Switch Type D100 ACD SERVER 

Implementation Date June 1, 2024 

 

Interface Requirements: Technical publications for the DMS can be obtained from Nortel. 

 

The LERG™ is available from Telcordia. 

 

 

Additional Information:  Services providers desiring technical information in conjunction with this 

notification may contact: 

 

Michelle R. Stanek 

Littleton, CO 80120 

720-567-6913 

Michelle.Stanek@Lumen.com 
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